Name Change

Amy Beth Nolte reported 7 hours ago (Tue, 14 Nov at 9:46 AM) via Email
To: pdc@pdc.wa.gov
Cc: shellie@shellieburnham.com

Hello,

Please change our name in the system from “WA Dental Service Foundation” to “Arcora Foundation.” Please let me know if you need
anything else to complete this.

Thanks,

Amy Beth Nolte

Executive Assistant & Board Liaison

Arcora — The Foundation of Delta Dental of Washington
400 Fairview Ave N | Suite 500 | Seattle, WA 96109

p. (206) 528-2414; f. (206) 985-4827

arcorafoundation.org

A Rco The Foundation of
Delta Dental of Washington

Formerly Washington Dental Service Foundation

The information contained in this e-mail and subsequent attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from
disclosure. This transmission is intended for the sole use of the individual and entity to whom it is addressed. If you are not the
intended recipient, any dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think that you have received this message
in error, please e-mail the sender at the above e-mail address.




